
OSP Roundtable 
June 16, 2016 
9:30 – 10:30 AM 

Bache Auditorium in Mallott Hall*** 
*** RSVP requested  

Please e-mail me if you will attend this session so we can arrange for a larger room if needed. 

Presenters:  
Mary-Margaret Klempa, Director, Office of Sponsored Programs 

Jeff Silber, Senior Director of Sponsored Financial Services 

Working with Weill Cornell Medicine – Part 2 

In November 2014, OSP held a roundtable discussion on “Working with Weill Medical College, 
Part 1.”  The focus was to review existing procedures and gather information on some is the 
issues around developing proposals and managing awards with Weill. Since then, the Research 
Division launched an initiative to address the difficulty in managing proposals, projects, and 
finances between the Cornell campuses. WCM staff co-sponsored this effort and a cross-
campus working group was established. In this Roundtable we will report on the progress made 
over the past 6 months and present our ongoing plans and gather input. Our WCM colleagues 
will attend by webex to join the discussion and answer questions as they arise. 

Feel free to send me your questions about collaborations with Weill Cornell 
Medical School prior to the Roundtable session, so I can provide them to the 
presenters in advance of the Roundtable.   

We look forward to seeing you Thursday, June 16, 2016!
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